
Service of Worship 
Third Sunday after Pentecost June 21, 2020 
WORSHIP THROUGH PRAISE 
 Musical Prelude/Lighting of Candles 
 Announcements 
*Striking of the Hour 
*Responsive Call to Worship 

Pastor:  Blessed be the Lord who alone does wondrous things. 
People: Blessed be God’s glorious Name for ever; may God’s glory fill the earth! 

*Invocation and Lord’s Prayer 
*Hymn of Praise      Faith of Our Fathers  
  Children’s Story Time 
     
WORSHIP THROUGH MEDITATION 
*Hymn of Preparation                             Sweet Hour of Prayer  

*Responsive Reading                                    Nurture  
*Gloria Patri   
  Morning Prayer 
  Choral Response 
 
WORSHIP THROUGH STEWARDSHIP 
 Giving of Our Tithes and Offerings 
 Offertory Music 
*Offertory                                                     Doxology  
 
WORSHIP THROUGH PROCLAMATION 
 Solo                                                                                                                      Savannah Godfrey  
 Scripture Reading                                                                                                       James 5:13-18 
 Sermon                                               Instructions On Prayer                                                 Rev. Thompson 
   
WORSHIP THROUGH DEDICATION 
*Hymn of Invitation                             I Must Tell Jesus  
*Benediction 
*Choral Response 
*Chiming of the Trinity 
*Extinguishing of the Candles of Worship 
*Time of Fellowship and Friendly Greeting 
 *All who are able please stand 
 
 
 

 
Sunday:  10:55 Worship Service -

Happy Father’s Day to all our 
dads.  

 
Operation Christmas Child items for 
the month of June are jump ropes, small 
frisbees, small water bottles, and playing 
cards.  Please pick up a few and put in 
the box in the Narthex.  
 
Due to the uncertain times, the Well 
Wishers trips for the fall (Apple, Myrtle 
Beach, and Rudy Theater) will not take 
place this year. 
 
Our gifts and donations to CUOC are 
more important than ever.  We are 
getting back into the routine of coming 
to OUR church.  Please remember our 
June “catching -up” drive.  We’re 
donating:  cereal, rice, jelly, macaroni 
and cheese, and one-pound pasta and 
sauce.  Personal hygiene items are still 
needed.  THANK YOU for your 
continuous care! 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Friends at Shallow Well, 
 Thank you so much for your 
recent gift to support our ministry with 
CRU!  Y’all are so generous to think of 
us during this time.  We have been well 
during the pandemic and hope and pray 
y’all are as well.  Thinks look different 
now, but the team and I are still reaching 
out to student online and poiting them to 
Jesus. 
 Grateful for your partnership, 
     Reece and Stephanie 
 
Acolytes:  Ava Baldwin, Elyse Baldwin 
Next Sunday:  Jensen Gunter, Calley Gunter 
Deacon on Call:  Mary Griffin 

Welcome! We welcome all those who worship with us today. If you are a guest, we want to give you 
a special welcome.  Please fill out a Guest card, located at each end of the pews, and give to the 
Minister or place it in the offering plate. If you are looking for a church home, we would count it an 
honor to have you make it here. A staffed Nursery is available for small children through the doors 
at the front right side of the sanctuary. We have a Children’s Worship Time during the “Sermon” 
time. Children ages 3 yrs. old through 5th grade leave during the Offertory.  Children may be picked 
up from the Multi-Purpose Room following Worship. 


